
Important Notice: 

Completed absentee applications and voted 

absentee ballots will only be accepted in the 

Bucks County Board of Elections office,  

55 East Court Street, Doylestown. 
 

 

Upcoming Deadlines for Absentee Ballot Voting: 
- Civilian absentee applications must be in the Board of Elections office by 5:00pm, May 14, 2019 

 

- Voted civilian absentee ballots must be in the Board of Elections office by 5:00pm, May 17, 2019 


